
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT for the MONTH of JULY 2017 

 

Greetings beloved brothers, I hope you are well together with yours and are 

enjoying good spiritual and physical health, God bless. 

Thanks to our Lord, all things are well, everyone knows the situation we live in our 

country, but we still trust in God that all things will soon improve. 

For the glory of God we continue to work in his work so that each day grows and 

more are saved. The struggle to save the lost souls is never exhausted. 

In this month for the glory of God we baptize Milena who is now our new sister in 

the faith. 

We follow every Sunday by obeying the commandment of our Lord gathered to 

worship and please Him. 

On Wednesdays we continue with Bible studies and prayers. 

We also continue to visit people who need the gospel of salvation by preaching 

and teaching. 
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This month I traveled to Colombia to buy some medicines for some brothers in 

need, thanks to the collaboration of some brothers of the United States and 

Gregory Roark, thank God it was possible to help since there are not some 

medicines here. 

We also continue with the meetings of brothers and sisters every last Saturday of 

the month with the purpose of building and sharing with the family to promote unity. 

Please be praying for our country so that all things will improve. 

I ask your prayers for my person and for my family so that the Lord uses and gives 

us great health every day. 

I ask for prayer for my brother Juvencio who is sick of cancer for the Lord to do his 

will in his life. 

Thank you brothers for your valuable collaboration with my family. May God greatly 

multiply you. 

Your brother and server José Gregorio Díaz Leal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SISTER MILENA. 

 

 

 

REUNION OF SISTERS & BROTHERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

BAUTISMO OF OUR BROTHER JOSE 


